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Kieth Brown Transport Minister,
I wish to put my objections forward to the consultation document, recorded and noted.

That every single one these nine train stations have seen a significant rise in passenger numbers in the past
two years.These figures are backed by the Rail Regulators own figures(ORR).

Already Commuters and Communities on the Maryhill line have major concerns over the proposed closures
also why did they withdraw the Sunday service in December a shocking decision.

The reinstatement and enhancement of railway lines is being used a tool to regenerate communities. This
would fly in the face of these efforts.
The options to close these Stations should be removed from the consultations and the Stations Safeguarded.

Gerry Docherty

G74 1QY
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